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To All Units/Members 

Dear Friends, 

  We are regularly following the issues with Head Office Management for the proper implementation of 

service conditions and benefits for the welfare of staff.  
We append below the gist of certain issues being taken up with Management for their early redressal:- 

1. To implement the Interzone request transfer orders issued on 16th May2024 & arrange for their earlier 

relieving. 

2. To release the pending Interzone Request Transfers  

3. To rationalize the Clerical/Sub Staff strength in branches. 

4. To recruit the adequate Clerical/Sub Staff. 

5. To absorb all the casual workers working on daily wages as permanent sub staff as per B.P.Settelments. 

6. To stop the Violation of BPS & ensure proper implementation of HR Policies. 

7. To take up issue of non reimbursement of entitled hospitalization expenses by TPA. 

8. To release the welfare funds for the year 2024-25. Viz. Education Benefits, Staff Exgratia and Allocation of 

Funds to be spent on Approved Welfare activities. 

9. To acquire new Holiday Home at important centers/tourist places. 

10. To Enhance the entitlement of Housing Loan due to steep rise in cost of construction &  

& Vehicle Loan due to increase in prices. 

11. To release the PLI for the financial year 2023-24 as per the directives of IBA. 

 To arrange to pay the arrears of PLI for the financial year 2022-23 paid for 15 days in May 2023, on account of 

revision in salary as per 12th BPS.  

We may add that most of Public sector Banks have paid the PLI amount. 

Friends, we may mention that in other banks their unions are getting extra benefits over and above the BPS. But in our 

bank the so called majority Federation is in the habit of giving false promises/propaganda by issuing circulars only. 

 

    We appeal all the staff to extend all out support to us to get the benefits for the welfare of ALL. 

With Warm Greetings. 
                  

          Y.K.Arora 

          General Secretary 
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